
 

           

                     

 

 Supplier Audit 2025 

Thank You for Your Cooperation During the Supplier Audit 
 

SUPPLIER: 

 

cps GmbH 

Kampstraße 7c, 38889 Hüttenrode, Germany 

 

World Courier would like to extend sincere gratitude to you and your team for the time, effort, 
and cooperation provided during the recent supplier audit conducted on 03-SEP-2025. 
 
Your team’s professionalism, transparency, and preparedness throughout the audit process 
were greatly appreciated. The availability of documentation and the willingness to address our 
questions and observations made the process both efficient and productive. 
 
We value the opportunity to work closely with your organization to ensure compliance with the 
applicable quality and regulatory standards. The insights gained during the audit will 
contribute to our continued collaboration and mutual commitment to maintaining the highest 
standards of quality. 

 
_____________________ 
Lead Auditor 
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